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Happy Thanksgiving!

 Here’s a little piece I just wrote for this Thanksgiving  holiday about three promising
developments here in Wisconsin for the  pro-democracy movement:

Three Things to Be Thankful For

 And I want to take this occasion to thank you for all  that you do for our democracy, and for all
the support you’ve given us,  here at the Wisconsin Democracy Campaign.

 I hope you have a nice, long, and scrumptious Thanksgiving holiday!

  

  

Best,

 Matt Rothschild
 Executive Director
rothschild@wisdc.org
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